
 

 

 

24th October 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents or Carers, 
 
Children in Need - 15th November 2024 
 
As you can see on the school calendar, we are delighted to be supporting Children in Need on Friday 15th 
November.  
 
BBC Children in Need believes that every child should have the greatest chance to thrive and be the best 
individual they can be. Right now, 30% of children across the UK are affected by poverty. We would love to 
help raise money to support such a fantastic charity.  
 
We will be fundraising for this event with the theme of Making Life Lighter. Please allow your child to come in 
dressed as anything that makes them super happy. This could be comfy clothes, a costume or just their 
favourite outfit. We will be having a lovely day at school with lots of opportunity to discuss Children in Need 
and partake in thoughtful, reflective activities.  
 
Suggested donations are £1 for the non-school uniform, or what whatever you feel you can afford.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support in helping us to raise as much money as we can for Children in Need 
and supporting such a worthwhile cause. We will be sure to have great fun in the process!  
 
As we are a cashless school, any donations will need to be made via Parent Pay rather than bringing money 
directly into school: Children In Need 2024 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mrs Sophie Overton 
& The School Council Team 
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